
 
 

Pleasant Highlands Neighborhood Association 

We’re looking for a few great volunteers 
for our neighborhood association.  
We need 2-4 volunteers to serve on our 
Board and help us organize neighborhood 
activities.  This will require about two 
hours a month of your time.  

If this sounds like something you would like to be a part of, we 
would like to hear from you!  

Our goals for the next year: 

Filling the board/council seats. 

Creating a current events newsletter on a quarterly basis. 

Holding neighborhood meetings at least 3 times a year. 

Gathering information from you about topics that matter to 
you, and bringing in speakers to present information and answer 
your questions. 

Working to build community and get to know our neighbors. 

Organizing an annual picnic if there’s enough interest! 

Please send an email with your name and telephone num-
ber to  abramson@lifescipartners.net   

We’d like to hear from you! 

Check out our page on the county’s web site! 
https://www.clark.wa.gov/county-manager/pleasant-highlands  
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Please join us for an informational holiday gathering!  

Your Neighborhood Association meeting 

Wednesday, December 18, 2019 
at the Salmon Creek Methodist Church 

12217 NE Hwy 99-Fellowship Hall, Vancouver  

7:00-8:30 p.m. 
 

Meet your District 2 Councilor Julie Olson. Talk with our 
neighborhood ‘s assigned Sheriff Liaison , who will have 
information about trends in minor crimes for our area.  

Bring your questions and concerns about traffic and 
speed limits for a great discussion with the county’s  

Public Works capital projects staff.   

Did you know? Neighborhood Associations are NOT an HOA! 

Neighborhood residents have formed our neighborhood associa-
tion and Clark County’s Neighborhood Program Coordinator works 
with us as a liaison for information to be shared with citizens. 
HOA’s are established by a developer and pertains to a specific 
subdivision or project.  Everyone in Clark County is in a neighbor-
hood association, though many are inactive because no volunteers 
have stepped forward to operate them. Volunteers regularly re-
ceive information from Clark County so their members can be 
better informed on issues such as annexation plans,  
new housing or business development, etc.   
Whether you own or rent your home, all are welcome! 

Happy Holidays from your Neighborhood Association! 
Meeting Wednesday, 12/18/2019 at 7:00 PM 
Salmon Creek Methodist Church Fellowship Hall 
12217 NE Highway 99, Vancouver WA 
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